
December 7, 10 

Docket Nos. 50-269, 50-270, 
and 50-287 

Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President 
Nuclear Production Department 
Duke Power Company 
422 South Church Street 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242 

Dear Mr. Tucker: 

SUBJECT: OCONEE UNITS 1, 2 AND 3 - AUDIT FOR VERIFICATION OF RESOLUTION 
OF IE BULLETIN 79-27 CONCERNS (TACS 68202/68203/68204) 

During the week of May 8, 1989, the NRC conducted an audit to verify that 
concerns raised in IE Bulletin 79-27 had been adequately resolved for the 
Oconee Nuclear Station. This audit was conducted as part of the staff audit 
of the B&W "Safety and Performance Improvement Program (SPIP)." The concerns 
in IE Bulletin 79-27 were associated with the capability of operaters to 
achieve a cold shutdown condition following a loss of power to buses supplying 
power to plant instrumentation and controls.  

The audit consisted of scenarios in which three sample plant distribution 
system buses are failed, one at a time, and evaluating the consequence with 
regard to the operator's capability to achieve cold shutdown of the plant 
using the approved procedures. For each of the sample cases, there remained 
sufficient operable instruments and indications in the control room in con
junction with adequate operator training and procedures to allow the operator 
to achieve cold shutdown. Therefore, the NRC staff finds the IE Bulletin 
79-27 concerns to be adequately resolved for the Oconee Nuclear Station design 
and procedures. Enclosed is our Safety Evaluation for this issue. This 
completes our action on this issue under TACs 68202/68203/68204.  

Sincerely, 
/s/ 

Leonard A. Wiens, Project Manager 
Project Directorate 11-3 
Division of Reactor Projects - I/Il 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Enclosure: 
As stated 
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Mr. H. B. Tucker Oconee Nuclear Station 
Duke Power Company Units Nos. 1, 2 and 3 

cc: 
Mr. A. V. Carr, Esq. Mr. Paul Guill 
Duke Power Company Duke Power Company 
P. 0. Box 33189 Post Office Box 33189 
422 South Church Street 422 South Church Street 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242 Charlotte, North Carolina 28242 

J. Michael McGarry, III, Esq.  
Bishop, Cook, Purcell & Reynolds Mr. Alan R. Herdt, Chief 
1400 L Street, N.'. Project Branch #3 
Washington, D.C. 20005 U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Corission 

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 29^0 
Mr. Robert B. Borsum Atlanta, Georgia 3C323 
Babcock & Wilcox 
Nuclear Power Division Ms. Karen E. Long 
Suite 525 Assistant Attorney General 
1700 Rockville Pike N. C. Department of Justice 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 P.O. Box 629 

Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 
Manager, LIS 
NUS Corporation 
2536 Countryside Boulevard 
Clearwater, Florida 34623-1693 

Senior Resident Inspector 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Route 2, Box 610 
Seneca, South Carolina 29678 

Regional Administrator, Region II 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Mr. Heyward G. Shealy, Chief 
Bureau of Radiological Health 
South Carolina Department of Health 
and Environmental Control 

26G0 Bull Street 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 

Office of Intergovernmental Relations 
116 West Jones Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603 

County Supervisor of Oconee County 
Walhalla, South Carolina 29621


